
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado County Department of Human 
Services will conduct a public hearing at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, April 21, 2009 in 
the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, at 330 Fair Lane, 
Placerville, to closeout the State Department of Housing and Community 
Development FY 06/07 Community Development Block Grant Planning 
Technical Assistance (CDBG PTA) General Allocation Grant #06-STBG-2532, 
discuss the 2008 El Dorado County Homeless Count and Survey Results, adopt 
the Continuum of Care strategic plan, and to solicit citizen input. 

 
The purpose of this public hearing will be to advise the public of the outcomes 
and accomplishments of the FY 06/07 CDBG PTA grant and to give citizens an 
opportunity to make their comments known.   
 
If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to 
the County of El Dorado, Human Services Department, 937 Spring Street, 
Placerville, CA  95667, Attn:  Joyce Aldrich or you may telephone 530-621-6300.  
In addition, a public information file containing grant closeout documents is 
available at the above address between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. on 
weekdays.   
 
If you plan on attending the public hearing and need a special accommodation 
because of a sensory or mobility impairment/disability, or have a need for an 
interpreter, please contact 530-621-6300 to arrange for those accommodations to 
be made.  
 
El Dorado County and the State promote fair housing and assure equal housing 
and employment opportunities to all without regard to race, color, religion, sex, 
age, handicap, sexual preference, marital status, or national origin.  The above 
location is fully accessible to mobility-impaired individuals. 
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